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28 PAGES QUESTIONNAIRE 
 
28Pages.org is an education and activism site for the growing movement to declassify 
the 28-page finding on foreign government support of the 9/11 hijackers. This finding is 
part of the report of the Joint Inquiry into Intelligence Community Activities Before and 
After the Terrorist Attacks of September 11, 2001.   
 
As a service to citizens and journalists, we’re contacting U.S. House representatives 
who have not cosponsored H.Res.428—which urges the president to declassify the 28 
pages—and asking two questions.  
 
 
House Representative’s Name  __________________________ 
 

• Has the representative read the 28 pages?  
YES______   NO_______ 

 
• If not, has the representative formally requested permission 

from the House Intelligence Committee to read the 28 pages?   
YES______     NO_______ 

 
Name of Individual Completing Form_____________________ 

 
Please scan and return via email to Research@28Pages.org 
 

 
As these are yes-or-no questions of fact rather than policy, we respectfully request 
your reply within five business days. We will publish answers at 28Pages.org and 
publicize our findings in both traditional and social media. (If no reply is furnished, our 
published results and press releases to national and hometown media will indicate the 
representative “Refused to Answer.”)  
 
Note: If the representative becomes an H.Res.428 cosponsor within the next five 
business days, you may disregard this request. If the answer to either of the questions 
changes after you’ve made your initial response, please contact us at 
Research@28Pages.org to update the record.  
 

Thank you in advance for your contribution to government transparency. 


